
Dear SNUCMAA Scholarship Committee, 

I am deeply honored to have been selected as a recipient of the SNUCMAA scholarship, and I 

want to express my sincere gratitude for your generous support. This scholarship played a pivotal 

role in my residency application process, allowing me to apply broadly to top radiology 

programs without financial stress. As a fourth-year medical student, the transition to residency is 

both exciting and demanding, and your support helped make this critical step in my journey 

possible. 

Applying for residency involves significant costs, including application fees, travel expenses for 

interviews, and other associated costs. Your generosity alleviated much of this burden, giving me 

the freedom to focus on preparing for interviews and presenting myself in the best light. Because 

of this scholarship, I was able to pursue opportunities at programs that align with my goals and 

aspirations. It has been an incredible experience to meet inspiring mentors, learn about different 

training environments, and take steps toward the career I have been working toward for years. 

Next week, on Match Day, I will learn where I will be completing my radiology residency. This 

moment is the culmination of years of dedication, and I am grateful to have had the support of 

organizations like SNUCMAA along the way. Regardless of where I match, I am committed to 

using the opportunities I’ve been given to grow into the best radiologist I can be—one who not 

only excels in clinical practice but also serves and uplifts my community. Your support has 

reinforced my desire to give back, and I look forward to mentoring future students and 

contributing to the field in meaningful ways. 

Beyond the financial assistance, receiving this scholarship has been an affirmation of the hard 

work and sacrifices that have led me to this point. Knowing that there are individuals and 

organizations invested in my success motivates me to continue striving for excellence. The 

impact of this award extends far beyond the application cycle; it is a reminder of the power of 

community, generosity, and shared commitment to the advancement of medicine. 

Thank you once again for your support, encouragement, and belief in my potential. I hope to one 

day pay forward the generosity I have received and support future medical students in their own 

journeys. I am truly grateful for this opportunity and excited for the road ahead. 

Sincerely, 

Seungweon Park 

 


